Minas, Aggie

From: Col Web Forms <noreply@cityoflondon.gov.uk>
Sent: 29 June 2018 20:05

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: City of London Enquiry

Contact Us

Reference: GEN-80148320

Date : 29/06/2018 20:02:28
Dear Contact Centre,

A new enquiry has been received on 29-06-2018 19:51:54, details are below:

Customer's Name: Miss Deborah Tyler

Customer's Email: I

Subject: Licensing application

Nature of enquiry:

In response to the application by Wright and Bell for a licence to sell alcohol at Unit 20, Barts Square | would just like
to comment that the hours seem excessively long. Bars such as St Barts and Butchers Hook attract large crowds of
outside customers but close much earlier than the 11.30pm ( or midnight on a Saturday) applied for here, and do not
open at weekends. This has been a quiet residential area and the hours for a new bar and restaurant opening 7 days
a week could change that. It would be less disturbing to keep to the more reasonable hours currently allowed for Club
Gascon, a similar nearby restaurant and bar that causes no noise or disturbance.

Form Reference: GEN-80148320

Please action.

Thank you

City of London





